
	

 

 
Rome, 21 September 2021 

 
 
 
 
        Mr Jiri Keival 
        President 
        Mr Petr Graclik  
        Secretary General 
        Mr Roman Kumpost 
        Vice-President 
        Czech Olympic Committee 
        _______________________  
 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Secretary General, 
Dear Vice-President, 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 September explaining the circumstances that require an extension of the bid 
deadline to 31 December 2021, which we perfectly well understand. 
 
We are thus happy to grant you the extension you ask for, and are confident that we will be able to together 
stage an excellent edition of the EYOF in 2025. 
 
Best Regards,             

           

        
Spyros Capralos           Raffaele Pagnozzi   
    President         Secretary General 
 


